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From: Contact Centre (CRM) <contact@ribblevalley.gov.uk>
Sent: 13 March 2025 17:10
To: Planning
Subject: Planning Application Comments - 3/2025/0100 FS-Case-695919260

 

 

  

 

Planning Application Reference No.: 3/2025/0100 

Address of Development: Land at The Eagle at Barrow 
Clitheroe Road Whalley BB7 9AQ 

Comments: I would like to formally object to the planning application, due to traffic congestion, 
noise pollution and eyesore in an area of beauty.  
I feel there is not a hotel required in Barrow and it would increase negative anti social behaviour in the 
evening.  
This is not appropriate in a residential area, with young children.  




